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1 . -
Virtual Exhibition of Children's Works 2022

Thank you for your support in the third semester!

It has been two weeks since the beginning of 2022 and the third semester has started. I know it is late, but I would
like to wish you a Happy New Year. I look forward to working with you again this year.

The opening ceremony for the third semester was held remotely to prevent the spread of coronavirus infection. The
principal said, “In 2022, let’s continue to place importance on having our own goals. Please write your goals on a
card and bring it to the principal s office. They will be posted on the bulletin board in the hallway in front of
the principal’ s office. I told the students

(Some of you may be thinking, “Goals. ... The situation surrounding us is changing drastically these days. The situation
around us is changing drastically these days, and it can change drastically from moment to moment. Isn’ t corona support
one of them? Moreover, there is no fixed right answer to these questions. It is like a series of questions with no
fixed right answer.

If we lose sight of our goals, we may not be able to see our future and we may lose sight of ourselves. In order to
prevent this from happening, I think it is important for students to develop the habit of having goals on a daily
basis. Beyond the small goals, your future is connected. We would like them to acquire the ability to think about
what kind of life they want to lead and what they need to do now to achieve it

We, the teachers and staff, will continue to work together with parents and community members to improve the education

at Kamimano Elementary School, and we ask for your continued understanding and cooperation.

Here are some of the children' s goals (this year’ s sparkling selves) (Some of the text has been slightly added)
(Grade 1)
I want to be able to practice and do all the things I am not good at in sports
I want to become a second-year student who can kindly teach first-year students who are in trouble. (2 students)
I will do my best in dog running, which is my weak point in sports
I want to write letters slowly and carefully and make them beautiful.
I want to be a second—year student who can think and act on my own, so that I can be a good role model for first-year
students. (2)
I want to avoid likes and dislikes. I want to be able to do calculations quickly and easily.
(2nd year student)
I want to get 100 points on tests. I want to be kind. I want to eliminate quarrels between my sisters.
I want to work hard on my Japanese sentence problems. I want to write letters neatly and not forget Kanji characters.
I want to be able to handle things neatly. I want to be able to calculate subtraction in arithmetic without difficulty.
(Grade 3)
I want to be able to work hard and not give up until the end.
I want to study hard and correct my homework and assignments

want to be able to deepen trust with my friends and be punctual in my life.

want to be able to double jump.

I

I

I want to be a good friend to everyone.

I want to think carefully and do my best to study on my own in a well-balanced and easy—to—read way.
I

want to be able to jump rope and study. (More to come in the next issue)



